Craig, Sondra

From: Dunnum, Scott

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 10:27 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: RE: CSM Review Reminder

Sondra,

The Engineering Department has reviewed the CSM’s for 4816 Stanley Ct, 3530/3504 County Rd B, and 332 4" St
S. These CSM’s are hereby approved.

Scott Dunnum

City of La Crosse

Engineering Department
dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org
608-789-7369

From: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>
Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 1:49 PM

To: Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: CSM Review Reminder

Good afternoon,
Just reaching out to see if you have taken a look at the attached CSMs.

e 4816 Stanley Ct (routed 10/28)
e 3530 & 3504 County Road B (routed 11/15)
e 3324"StS (routed 11/28)

Thank you,

Sondyar Craig (she/her)

Deputy Clerk - City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org




